
 
 
 
 
 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) COMPANY STATEMENT 
 
 
All, 
 

 
As the global concerns regarding Coronavirus (COVID-19) begin to spread across 

the United States, Innovative Laboratory Systems, Inc. (ILS) would like to assure you 
that our commitment to the health and safety of our Employees, Clients, and Contacts 
remains our highest priority.  As the situation within the communities we serve 
continues to develop, we are carefully monitoring the guidelines and recommendations 
put forth by the local health authorities.  Meanwhile, we remain dedicated to maintaining 
the highest level of Customer Service to our Clients. Our team of Sales professionals is 
equipped to facilitate the necessary flow of technical information and continue meeting 
the needs of new and ongoing projects. Utilizing remote and interactive communication 
strategies we are flexible to adapt to the changing protocols or any restrictions 
regarding in-person meetings.  We stand ready to continue serving your business as a 
valued resource in the development of laboratory research and production 
facilities.  Please contact us if you have any questions regarding our product or service 
capabilities. 
 
 
From everyone at ILS we are wishing ‘Good Health’ to you, your friends and family. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Mike Kettenacker 
 
CEO - Innovative Laboratory Systems, Inc. 
 


